
   

 

   

 

 
 

January, 2024 
 
Re:   California’s Proposition 65 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Larsen & Shaw, Inc. hereby confirms its commitment to compliance with California 
Proposition 65, the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986. We recognize 
the importance of providing clear and accurate information to our customers and the public 
regarding potential exposure to chemicals known to the state of California to cause cancer, 
birth defects, or other reproductive harm. 
 
We regularly review and update our processes to align with the latest requirements and 
maintain transparency in our communication. Should we discover that any of our products 
contain substances subject to Proposition 65, we will provide clear warnings and take 
necessary measures to comply with all legal obligations. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 

 
Dan Wong 
Materials Manager 
Larsen & Shaw Limited 
575 Durham Street West 
Walkerton, Ontario 
N0G 2V0 
www.larsenhinge.com 


